Greetings from Members of the Electric Vehicle Community!
As Electric Vehicle (EV) owners, we use EV Charger Internet apps like “PlugShare” to decide which hotels to use for overnight stays.  The PlugShare notation for your hotel charger indicates the your charger is not working.  Since Nissan, Fiat, Audi, Chevy, Ford, VW, Volvo, Cadillac, and more EV vehicles use the Clipper Creek charger like the one you have, if it is not working, you are potentially missing out on guest stays or shopping experience.
Local members of the EV community are volunteering to evaluating the chargers in their area, so that the internet information is reliable and up to date.   It is a WIN-WIN situation for everyone when we can get confirmation that EV chargers are up and running.
We cannot thank you enough for providing the chargers.  We just want to be sure no one is disappointed by stopping in only to find that the charger is on the fritz!
All the best,
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